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Village Hall at 7.30pm 
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    Present:  
Councillor          Mrs Shirley  (Chairman) 
Councillors:              Bennett        Mrs Burbidge           Carter                                     
                                 Hayward      Mrs Howell-Jones    Hunstone 
                                 MacAndrew Mrs Millard               Moore 
                                 Pye             Screaton                   Walker                                    
   County Councillor Mrs Wisson, 2 members of the public and J Chase (Parish 
Clerk)  
 

 

(2015-16) 
104 

Apologies 
Apologies were received from Cllr Day 

 

(2015-16) 
105 

Open Forum 
Representatives from the Buckden Pre-school nursery and Buckden Primary 
School gave their views on the needed for a 20mph speed limit in the village. 

 

(2015-16) 
106 

Declarations of Interest 
Cllr MacAndrew declared that he was included in the list of payments for sanction. 

 

(2015-16) 
107 

Minutes 
107.1The minutes of the Meeting held on 8th December 2015 were agreed and 
signed. 
107.2 Action 96 from the minutes had been carried out, action 102 was ongoing. 

 
 
 
Clerk 

(2015-16) 
108 

County and District Councillors Reports 
108.1 County Councillor Mrs Wisson reported that the changes to school crossing 
patrols had been dropped from the proposed budget cuts. Library opening hours 
were still under discussion. 
 
108.2 District Councillor Hayward reported that budgets for 2016-17 were still 
being discussed at the District Council. He reported that he was organising a 
meeting of representatives of Councils with an interest in the Ouse Valley Way to 
discuss its future maintenance. 

 

(2015-16) 
109 

Finance 
109.1 Updates to 31st December were presented to the meeting. 
 
109.2 Payments for sanction for January were proposed by Cllr Hunstone and 
seconded by Cllr Bennett and agreed   

 
 

(2015-16) 
110 

Planning Committee 
A report was given on the Planning Committee meeting held on 22nd December  

 

(2015-16) 
111 

20 MPH Working Group 
It was proposed by Cllr MacAndrew and seconded by Cllr Screaton that Buckden 
Parish Council will request that Cambridgeshire County Council creates a 
20mph zone around the Buckden Primary school as illustrated in the 20mph 
Working Group Report of 3rd January 2016 (see attached), and will confirm 
our application for an LHI grant and clarify to the LHI selection panel that the 
area we suggest for the limit is as illustrated. 
 
Cllr Walker proposed and Cllr Hayward seconded an amendment to the motion. 
To add the words “during school hours” after the word school.  
 
The amended motion was defeated by 10 votes to 2. 
For the motion Cllrs Walker and Hayward. 
Against the motion Cllrs MacAndrew, Screaton, Mrs Shirley, Mrs Millard, Carter, 
Mrs Burbidge, Hunstone, Mrs Howell-Jones, Pye, Bennett,  
Abstention Cllr Moore 
 
The original motion was carried by 10 votes to nil with 3 abstentions. 
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For the motion Cllrs MacAndrew, Screaton, Mrs Shirley, Mrs Millard, Carter, Mrs 
Burbidge, Hayward, Mrs Howell-Jones, Pye, Bennett, 
Abstentions Cllrs Hunstone, Walker & Moore.  
The 20mph working group were to progress the project and report back to the 
Parish Council and were to take no actions without the approval of the full Council. 

(2015-16) 
112 

General Purposes Working Group 
112.1 It was reported that the quotes for work on the children’s playground had 
been received and a proposal would be put to a future meeting. 
112.2 The working group would look at any tidying that needs doing in the village 
before April when HM The Queen celebrates her 90th birthday. 
Next meeting would be on 26th January at 7.30.    

 

(2015-16) 
113 

Transport Working Group 
It was reported that the proposals for the Ouse Valley A14 viaduct which 
Highways England had presented to a recent forum were deemed acceptable. 

 

(2015-16) 
114 

Green Memorial 
The bollards are now installed. 
Councillors’ were asked to consider what help they could provide on the day 

 

(2015-16) 
115 

To Consider General Correspondence received and any responses and 
actions. 
HDC had received a nomination for The Vine P.H. to be recognised as an asset of 
community value. The meeting agreed to support this nomination. The Vine was 
the last remaining traditional public house in Buckden. 

 
 
 

(2015-16) 
116 

Items for Report 
116.1 There would be an electrical recycling collection in Buckden on 10th 
February 2016. 
 
116.2 The Annual Parish meeting would be held on 22nd March 2016 at 7pm. 
  

 

 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………        Date…………………………… 


